
 

Sunday 20th May 2018 
A memorial walk in aid of a local Mum who died in 2014 is being held on 

Sunday 20th May 2018.  As well as raising money for Fortuneswell Cancer 

Trust, the walk will be raising funds to support arts and outdoor learning across 

eight Bridport primary schools. 

The Rebecca Harris Memorial Walk will start at Charmouth and follow the 

coast path to Seatown for a lunch stop, where it will then head inland to the 

end point at Symondsdbury. Participants, who are asked to wear something 

purple (Becca's favourite colour), can do the full walk starting at 11.30am or 

can join the second, shorter, part of the walk at Seatown at 2pm. There will be 

refreshments and a celebration at the end of the walk at Symondsbury School. 

To register interest and to receive a sponsorship form, please email 

rhmwalk@aol.co.uk 

We really hope lots of our families will get involved in this fun and worthwhile 

event. 
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